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Our Ref: 082/PSU/2025
Your Ref:
Date: 25t April 2025

To All Pharmacy Owners in Uganda

Dear All,

SUBJECT: POSTPONEMENT OF PHARMACY AUXILIARY STAFF TRAINING

We hope this message finds you well.

This letter serves to inform you that the Pharmacy Auxiliary Staff training, which was
originally scheduled to commence on 25t April 2025 at Makerere University, Pharmacy

Department, has been postponed to 16t May 2025.

This change is due to the training venue being unavailable on the original date, as it will
be occupied for university examination activities.

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your
understanding and patience as we work to ensure a smooth and successful training
experience. Please take note of the new date and plan accordingly.

We also encourage all those who had not yet applied to take advantage of this period to
submit their applications and complete the registration process in time.

Should you have any questions or require further clarification, feel free to contact us or
reach out to the coordination desk at 0701080340 or 0774796962.

Thank you for your continued commitment to professional development and quality
healthcare service delivery.

Per medicatum servium
(With medicines We serve),

Dr. Lutoti Stephen
Secretary, Pharmaceutical Society of Uganda

CC: President, Uganda Pharmacy Owners Association :
All Pharmacy Auxiliary Staff
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